
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

January 2025 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
The English Department would like to invite pupils in Year 8 to attend the 'All the World's a Stage' 
Shakespeare workshop at the British Film Institute.  The workshop is designed to develop students’ 
understanding of Shakespeare, exploring his life, the role of the Globe Theatre, and analysing extracts 
from some of his famous plays, such as Hamlet, Macbeth and Romeo and Juliet.  The day will include 
many drama activities around soliloquies and famous scenes; pupils will be invited to come up onto 
the stage and perform texts live, making it an interactive way to engage with Shakespeare. 
 
 
Date:  Tuesday 24th June 2025 
Venue:  British Film Institute (Southbank) 
Depart time: 7.30am 
Return time: 4pm (approximately depending on traffic) 
Lunch:   Pupils need to bring a packed lunch and drink. 
Cost:  £31.50 
 
If your child receives free school meals please let me know so that we can arrange a packed lunch for 
them in advance.  
 
Scopay is now the preferred method of payment for all trips, visits, and school activities.  If you visit 
www.scopay.com 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:sbacon@rayleighschoolstrust.com

